Social Walks Secretary  - AGM report 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Breaking with tradition I will not be preparing extensive walk statistics this year.  Although fascinating to a few (possibly), gathering the information is difficult and time consuming and ultimately we do not use the data.  Should the next walks secretary or any member decide they would like to gather the data, then they are of course more than welcome to do so.  Instead we would like to celebrate all of those who lead walks, through wind and rain, hail and storm and this year extreme heat.  The offer of a free buff was enough to encourage 3 first time walk leaders.  A special thank you to them.
If you wish to lead a walk available dates for walks up to the end of 2019 are now shown and updated on our website under newsletters/programmes, Available walk dates.
The attached acknowledges our walk leaders this year.  If you are aware of any amendments that should be made to this please do not hesitate to let me know

Happy walking

Mary Knight
